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A MESSAGE FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL, MRS. NUNEZ

Welcome to a New School Year!

We are so excited to kick off another year at Vinci Park! | hope your summer was full of rest
and fun, and we are thrilled to see both familiar faces and the many new families joining our
school community.

The first weeks of school are all about building strong routines—at home and in class.
Consistent schedules, healthy study habits, and open communication set the stage for a great
year ahead.

Vinci Park is more than a school—it's a community. We encourage you to connect with
teachers, attend school events, and take part in the activities that bring us together. When we
partner as families, staff, and students, amazing things happen.

Here's to a year filled with learning, growth, and lasting memories. Let's make it our best one
yet!

— Mrs. Parisa Nunez
Principal, Vinci Park Elementary




School Anhnhouncements

PARENTSQUARE
Have you signed up for Parent Square? Parent Square is our primary source of
communication to our parents so please sign up if you haven't already.
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EARLY PICKUPS

As we continue to focus on the well-being of our students, we want to remind

everyone about our pickup policy during recess and lunch.

Research shows that unstructured break time is crucial for students' cognitive,
social, and emotional development. It allows them to rest, socialize with peers,
and return to the classroom more focused and attentive. Interrupting this time,

even for a quick pickup, can be disruptive to the student's experience and the

recess period for the entire school.

For this reason, we kindly request that you schedule early dismissals around the
recess and lunch schedule whenever possible. If an early pickup is necessary,
please check in with the main office, and your child will be called to meet you

there.

Thank you for your partnership in providing our students with a positive and

nurturing school experience.
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SCHOOL ZONE SAFETY
It is critical that you use caution when driving around the school during drop-off
and pick-up times. The white zones are to be used to drop-off and pick-up your
child only--DO NOT park or leave your car unattended.
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TURN IN ALL SCHOOL FORMS
All Emergency Forms, Emergency Card and first day packet paperwork are due
back. Please keep the school office updated on all email, phone or address
changes.
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PTA Announcements

Vinci Park Spirit Wear
Vinci Park PTA will be selling Spirit Wear in-person in September-December.
After those months, we will only offer sales online. Sales placed online will
be processed and delivered to your classroom.

Are you a member of Vinci Park PTA yet? We would love to have you.
Please join using: https://jointotem.com/ca/san-jose/ vinci-park-
pta/join/register

Check out our new website: http://vinciparkpta.org for updates and
volunteering opportunities!




